From: Ben Kennedy - Principal Transportation and Infrastructure Planner

To: Al2chelmsfordA120

Subject: Uttlesford District Council - A12 Chelmsford to A120 widening Scheme
Date: 30 August 2022 11:45:47

Dear Sir / Madam

I can confirm that Uttlesford District Council has been engaged by National Highways
on their proposals for the A12 Chelmsford to A120 widening scheme and has no
concerns about the adequacy of the consultation approach.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Ben Kennedy Bsc (Hons), PgDip, MA, MTPS, MCIHT
Principal Transportation & Infrastructure Planner
(On secondment to Uttlesford District Council)


mailto:A12chelmsfordA120@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



